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Joseph Oakden

From: Davies, Louise <Louise.Davies@HistoricEngland.org.uk>
Sent: 30 April 2021 14:57
To: Halsey, Craig
Cc: Lambert, Rebecca; Seakins, Rebecca
Subject: RE: Panther House Mitigation WSI

This Message originated outside your organization. 

Dear Craig, 
 
Thank you for the WSI. I’m happy with the scope and this looks in line with what you have previously agreed with 
Laura. Could you please add in a section on remote monitoring by GLAAS, with phone calls and photo updates? We 
can currently only undertake site visits under certain circumstances, although this may change by the time the 
fieldwork takes place later this year. 
 
Thanks 
 
Louise 
 
Louise Davies (she/her) 
Assistant Archaeology Adviser (GLAAS) 
London and South East Region 
Historic England, 4th Floor Cannon Bridge House, 25 Dowgate Hill, London EC4R 2YA 
020 7973 3740       07990 339949 
 
 

 

We are the public body that helps people care for, enjoy and celebrate England's spectacular historic environment, 
from beaches and battlefields to parks and pie shops. 
Follow us:  Facebook  |  Twitter  |  Instagram     Sign up to our newsletter      

This e-mail (and any attachments) is confidential and may contain personal views which are not the views of Historic England unless specifically stated. If 
you have received it in error, please delete it from your system and notify the sender immediately. Do not use, copy or disclose the information in any way nor 
act in reliance on it. Any information sent to Historic England may become publicly available. We respect your privacy and the use of your information. Please 
read our full privacy policy for more information. 
 

From: Halsey, Craig <chalsey@mola.org.uk>  
Sent: 30 April 2021 10:54 
To: Davies, Louise <Louise.Davies@HistoricEngland.org.uk>; Single, Adam <Adam.Single@HistoricEngland.org.uk> 
Cc: Lambert, Rebecca <Rebecca.Lambert@HistoricEngland.org.uk> 
Subject: FW: Panther House Mitigation WSI 
 

THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL:  do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust 
the sender and were expecting the content to be sent to you 

Hi Louise & Adam 
  
Sorry to email you about this but I’m trying to get a response from Rebecca regarding a mitigation WSI for Panther 
House.  
  
Laura was dealing with this  previously and I understand Rebecca was taking on Laura’s case work. I’d agreed a 
mitigation strategy with Laura before her departure and have attached the relevant correspondence.  
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However, I keep getting a sort of ‘out of office’ from Rebecca which appears to be directed to enquiries regarding 
her former role. 
  
Be grateful if you can provide any advice. 
  
Many thanks 
  
Craig 
  
Craig Halsey | Senior Project Manager |  020 7410 2212 | 07730 646059   | chalsey@mola.org.uk
 

MOLA (Museum of London Archaeology) | Mortimer Wheeler House | 46 Eagle Wharf Road | London N1 7ED | 
www.mola.org.uk 

       

MOLA is a company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales, company registration number 07751831, 
charity registration number 1143574. Registered office: Mortimer Wheeler House, 46 Eagle Wharf Road, London N1 
7ED. MOLA is registered as an organisation with the Chartered Institute for Archaeologists. 
 
For information on how we use your data please see our Privacy Notice 

 Before printing, please think about the environment
   

From: Halsey, Craig  
Sent: 27 April 2021 16:57 
To: Rebecca.Lambert@historicengland.org.uk 
Cc: Shore, Matthew (Avison Young - UK) <matthew.shore@avisonyoung.com>; Matt Rosser <Matt@dukelease.com> 
Subject: Panther House Mitigation WSI 
  
Hi Rebecca, 
  
Have you had an opportunity to review the attached? 
  
The client is keen to get the WSI submitted to LPA as soon as possible.  
  
Please let me know whether I need to redirect this enquiry to another HE case officer.  
  
Kind regards 
  
Craig 
  

From: Halsey, Craig  
Sent: 15 April 2021 13:23 
To: Rebecca.Lambert@historicengland.org.uk 
Cc: Shore, Matthew (Avison Young - UK) <matthew.shore@avisonyoung.com> 
Subject: Panther House Mitigation WSI 
  
Hi Rebecca, 
  
I understand you’ve taken on Laura’s projects since she’s left HE.  
  
Please find attached the WSI for the stage 2 mitigation for Panther House.  
  
I’ve also attached the evaluation report and previous correspondence with Laura on the mitigation strategy for your 
information.  
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Please let me know whether you have any comments.  
  
Kind regards 
  
Craig 
  
  


